
 

The Baby Nurse, Where Babies Are Our Business   

To any family considering working with Aulda Thorpe-Hayes;  

I am happy to write this letter of recommendation, without any reservations, for Aulda Thorpe-Hayes and for 
the Baby Nurse NYC organization.  

Aulda worked with our family as a baby nurse for the critical weeks after the birth of our second child.  

When I was readmitted to hospital 6 days post partum, Aulda helped the family cope at home with the 
newborn and provided guidance and reassurance for everyone.  

Aulda was always early, utterly professional and blended right in. But more than just being very good at her 
job, we appreciated her approach; she is a kind and caring individual and that is what we needed at a 
difficult and stressful time in the household. Her quiet confidence and calm helped get us through those first 
weeks.  

Please don't hesitate to contact me for further details or to answer any questions.   

Samantha & Matthew 
Prospect Gardens, NY 

    


